

PHILIP D. MURPHY Governor

SHEILA Y. OLIVER

PO BOX 358 TRENTON, N.J. 08625-0358

www.nj.gov/health

JUDITH M. PERSICHILLI, RN, BSN, MA Commissioner

May 7, 2021

Mr. Judah Orbach, Administrator Allaire Rehab and Nursing 115 Dutch Lane Road Freehold, New Jersey 07728

RE: Order Lifting Curtailment of New Admissions

Dear Mr. Orbach,

On November 23, 2016, the New Jersey Department of Health (Department) issued a Curtailment of New Admissions Order. On November 27, 2017, the Department issued a Partial Lifting of Curtailment of New Admissions Order, approving occupancy of 25 rooms in the first floor renovated area, with the exception of the bariatric room #136.

Pursuant to your recent communication with the New Jersey Department of Health on May 4, 2021, the Department is lifting the curtailment of new admissions action, as well as removing the restriction of the bariatric room #136.

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please contact Darlene Jackson in the Office of Program Compliance at Darlene.Jackson@doh.nj.gov.

Sincerely.

Lisa King Regulatory Officer Office of Program Compliance

Division of Certificate of Need and Licensing

New Jersey Department of Health

LK:cb Via Certified, Regular Mail and Email (Jorbach@allairehc.com)